
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/15/2017 2:56:05 PM
Subject: Re: Chinese Minshangl Delegation list and brief Bio

​Yeah, it was too late.


From: Lt. Governor's Office
 
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 1:14 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Cc: Tori Beth Black; Danny Varat; 'Broome, Darryl'
 
Subject: FW: Chinese Minshangl Delegation list and brief Bio
 
This request came to the Lt. Gov inbox but they copied Tori Beth and Darryl, so I don’t know if they did anything with 
it. This request came barely 24 hours before the event they wanted the Lt. Governor to share with the SC Delegation.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Carrie Tucker [mailto:cart.803@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 12:07 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Cc: dbroome@aging.sc.gov; Tori Beth Black ; Wang, Wally ; athomson@sccommerce.com
 
Subject: Fwd: Chinese Minshangl Delegation list and brief Bio
 
 
 
 
​Good morning Lt. Governor Bryant,
 
I want to thank you for coming to the Dinner to host the Minshang Delegation at Furman University last 
Thursday.It was an honor to meet you, and the Minshang Delegation truly appreciated your special greeting to 
SC. They visited Greenville, Charleston.and Myrtle Beach, and they were very impressed. With the short time 
they had to visit SC, they were given a great overview.The Delegation definitely plans to invest 20,000,000. 
before they leave to go back to China in either NC or SC. Although we were only given 2 1/2 days, SC made a 
very good presentation.Unfortunately, North Carolina has had 5 days to make their presentation.
 
On June 13th, the CCCC is hosting a one hour Reception on Capitol Hill for all US SC & NC Congressmen and 
Senators. The invitation was sent out by Angela Schulze who is the Director of Scheduling for Thom Tillis. The 
invitation was not formal but I think that is really important that SC is represented.Could you please invite the 
SC Congressmen and Senators to attend the event.The reception is only an hour 3:30 -4:30. If you could 
encourage the Congressmen and Senators to make an appearance, it will make a big difference in the 
Delegations investment. I have sent you the list of the names and short bios of the Minshang Delegation. We 
would also love to have Mick Mulvaney and Ambassador Haley if she is in Washington.
 
Here are the details:
 
The Reception hosted by CCCC is in the Capitol: The room is SVC214; June 13th, 3:30 to 4:30.
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Thank you again for taking time out of your busy schedule to come to Greenville for this special event.
 
Best regards,
 
Carrie Tucker
Carolina's Chinese Chamber of Commerce
803-371-4646
cart.803@gmail.com
 

 
 

 
--
Carrie Tucker
 
CFO
 
Less Is Forever More, Inc.
 
Rodeo China
 
803-371-4646
Carrie.Tucker@rodeochina.com
 
The information transmitted in this Rodeo China e-mail is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination 
or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the 
intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material 
from any computer.
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